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The food was fantastic, the games were fun, and the toys
were great! If you missed the Christmas party at the Hyatt
House, you missed a good'un, thanks to Sue Acton and the ladies.

We also met Harry Armstrong, who will be our instructor at
the guild classes. Harry is quite a guy, and well qualified.

He was also a Sea bee in WWII.

Harry will be at our meeting this Thursday, Jan. 8th, to

outline some of the activities and studies for the program.

This is a whole new concept, and opens a new vistg for our

guild. Any serious woodworker should jump at this chance if

it is at all possible to attend. The times etc., will be announced
at the meeting.

Kerry McCalla, Walter Barnett and I, with wives attended
the auction of the Toys for Tots on Dec. 23 at the Hyatt House
Ballroom. The results this year were disappointing. For the
most part, I think, because of lack of advertising. There
was a very small crowd. Still, $1,366.00 was raised, plus many
of the smaller toys distributed directly.

See you Thursday evening.

FOR SALE-
Sears 24" 3 speed lathe with bench, motor. Good shape.
$75.00. Call 663-9057 Frank Jones.

Don't forget: If you have a book pertaining to woodworking that
you have "outgrown”, please remember that we have a library
where I'm sure we can find a space for it.



